
This is not a request for donations!
It is a celebration of the change you’ve made in the midst of a bad situation.

We hope it brightens your self-distanced day!

Love Must Act is actively applying for grants, but we’ve made a decision NOT to
solicit funds from our individual partners during this time of uncertainty and
anxiety. Who needs more of that!

Instead, we hope it might brighten your self-distanced day to be reminded of what
is going on thanks to your support up to this point. The Holy Cross School is
closed at the moment at the request of President Cyril Ramphosa of South Africa,
but we’ve included some video from sports day on March 7 during Andrew
Joyce’s recent visit (he made it home on Delta’s last flight from South Africa!). 

Anyway, we hope you enjoy it and know how blessed these children are to be
supported by you and how grateful we all are. 

You are the reason I have hope. I hope you have it, too. 

Take care of yourselves.

Agape,

Bishop Stacy Sauls
Founder and President

https://youtu.be/tRdSbyXxRzI




The Holy Cross School


